Believe us when we say, this program will make a great impact on your success at Binghamton University and beyond! EOP at Binghamton is one of strongest programs across the state that is committed to your successful college experience. Your journey with EOP begins this summer!

It is <u>mandatory</u> for all new EOP freshmen to attend BEP 2024 from <u>July 1 – August 2, 2023</u> (The Program will be Virtual from July 1st to July 4th and then ALL students must move in to the Dorms on July 5th, 2024.), but first everyone must attend the EOP Orientation and Parent Meeting. We ask that at least one parent/guardian, or other family member attend with you. The orientation and BEP are both required if you plan to attend Binghamton University in the fall semester.

Select wh ich orientation you want to attend and regist er online to reserve your space at <a href="mailto:eop.binghamton.edu">eop.binghamton.edu</a>

There are tw o dates to choose from:

- 1. Saturday, June 1, 2024: Check in 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM, Orientation meeting: 1:00 PM 5:30 PM

  Or
- 2. Saturday, June 15, 2024: Check in 11:30 AM to 1:00 PM, Orientation meeting: 1:00 PM 5:30 PM

Students MUST register for the 2024 EOP Orientation and Parent/Guardian Meeting to reserve their space. Register online at eop.binghamton.edu. Directions are included in this packet. EOP will take registrations on a first come-first served basis, until all spaces are filled. Light refreshments will be available.

There is no cost to register, transportation arrangements

reserve your seat on this bus at eop.binghamton.edu. Students and parents are not required to use the bus.

PLEASE BRING THE FOLLOWING ITEMS WITH YOU: